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            21st May 2025 
Dear Parent(s), 
 
This year 5th and 6th Classes will be going on their School Tour to Emerald Park, Co.Meath. This will be 
on Wednesday 4th June 2025. 
 
Pupils will need to be at the school for 7:30am, as the bus will be leaving at 7:45am sharp. 
School tracksuit/PE Uniform must be worn on the day. This is essential to help pick out the red 
jumpers of our pupils in busy public settings. 
 
Please pack a sensible packed lunch for your child. 
 
Pupils to bring a small amount of money, no more than €30, for spending money at the park and a visit 
to McDonalds on the way home. 
 
Strictly NO Mobile Phones to be taken on the tour. 
 
Children will arrive back at the school at approximately 6pm – but updates will be given on the day if 
there are any delays. 
 
The cost of the tour will be €30 per child. We have subsidised the price as best we can to make it more 
affordable for parents. 
 
Can you please complete and return the permission slip below (giving consent for your child to 
attend), along with the payment of €30. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Mr Gallagher 
Class Teacher        
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
5th/6th Class School Tour to Emerald Park on Wednesday 4th June 2025 
 
 
I give permission for my child(ren):_________________________________________________________________________ 
to attend the School Tour. 
 
 
Signed (Parent):_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Principal: Mr John Carr 

Email:officescoilchaitriona@gmail.com 
                 

 


